
May 4, 2021 

UA LOCAL 170 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING(S) AND AREA MEETINGS 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

This is to advise that due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions throughout the 
Province, Local 170’s Annual General Meeting and Area Meetings which are 
normally held in May of each year, have been re-scheduled to July 2021. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will confirm dates and venues once 
restrictions are lifted.    

There will be no General Membership meeting in May of 2021 and the next General 
Membership meeting is scheduled for June 10, 2021, via ZOOM at 7:00 p.m.   

To register for the June 2021 meeting please email 
info@ualocal170.com and provide your full name and UA Card Number.  
An email will then be sent to you with a link to register for the meeting. 

Fraternally, 

A.D. Al Phillips, RSE
Business Manager and Financial Secretary
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